
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

January 16, 2024 
 
To: Jeremy Rogalski  
 
From: Donald Steward, Chief Deputy 
 
Re: Open Records Request 
 
All peace officers, hired by the Harris County Precinct 4 Constable’s Office, are vetted, and undergo a thorough 
background investigation. All deputies hired by our department meet the standards set forth by the State of Texas 
and meet all qualifications set forth by the Texas Commission On Law Enforcement. We are proud of all the men 
and women we employ for the service and protection they provide to the citizens of Harris County each and every 
day.  
 
Chief Deputy Donald Steward 


